
ved verma <sroqos@gmail.com>

Fwd: Suggestion regarding Minimum Internet Speed

A. Robert J. Ravi, Advisor <advqos@trai.gov.in> Mon, Apr 28, 2014 at 9:43 AM
To: sroqos@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: parag borkar <paragvnit@gmail.com>
To: advqos@trai.gov.in
Cc: 
Date: Sat, 26 Apr 2014 19:04:52 +0530
Subject: Suggestion regarding Minimum Internet Speed
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
(1) The minimum speed for 2G should be at least 128 kbps..
(2) The FUP (Fair Usage Policy) is like fooling in broad day light. It takes customers on a ride. It should be scrapped right
away.
Please take into account these suggestions.

Regards 
Parag Borkar


